
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 14, 2011-  COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  PROPOSED BY-LAW TO REGULATE THE PLACEMENT OF                                
CONSTRUCTION BINS ON RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella 

 

Whereas from time to time, the reconstruction, remodeling, or expansion of existing private 
houses occurs within established residential areas within the City of Vaughan; and 
 
Whereas to facilitate such works homeowners caused to have placed on their property bins of 
various types reserved for construction debris; and  
 
Whereas in some cases such bins have remained in placed for periods in excess of one year, 
and well after any observable reconstruction or renovation work has been completed; and 
 
Whereas this situation cannot be controlled due to the absence of any municipal regulation of 
such bins, respecting size, usage, duration of placement, etc.;  
 
Now therefore be it resolved that appropriate staff be directed to draft a by-law for consideration 
by the Committee of the Whole no later than October 31, 2011 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tony Carella, FRSA 
Councillor – Ward 2/Woodbridge West 
 
 
 
 


